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 The Vintage Aviator Ltd 
 58 Kemp Street,  

Kilbirnie, Wellington, 6022 
 

 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We at The Vintage Aviator Ltd congratulate you on your recent purchase from our unique World War I 
Collection. We believe it’s an excellent purchase, indicative of an excellent taste. 

 
It is our intention to provide the best quality of service at all times. Should you require assistance with your 
product, we would appreciate you to contact us by phone or email.  
 
We welcome feedback of any kind, positive or negative. We would ask you to advise us of any defects, so 
that we can investigate these and report back to you as well as other customers. Your honesty will help us 
to serve you better and enable us to work on improving our quality standards. 

  
  

Thank you. 
 
 
 

 
The Vintage Aviator Limited   

 
 

 
Contact information 
 
Phone Number: +64 4 909 3100 
Email: info@tval.co.nz 

mailto:info@tval.co.nz

